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Leighton, Adele 

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC 

Sent: Tuesday, November 04,2008 9:51 AM 

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret 

Subject: FW: Aquarion Water Company Rate Increase 

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 
Company. 

--Kim 
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_ .  I 
From: Larry Shaughnessy [mailto:shaunseagull@comcast.net] , .-, I " . .  .. T , b  , i . . 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2008 4:09 PM \/> !;'.,. ,. " ;; .. 
To: PUC ',<,,S + ,  && 
Subject: Aquarion Water Company Rate Increase 

We are retired citizens of Hampton NH. We would like to protest the proposed rate increases that Aquarion 
Water Company has filed for. We live in an over 55 community on a fixed income and the extreme rate increases 
would present a burden not only for us but for other retirees living on fixed incomes in the areas which Aquarion 
Water Company services. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our comments 

Laurence and Cecelia Shaughnessy 
241 Drakeside Road #I212 
Hampton, NH 




